Hello Lowell Families and Community!

The sun is shining, and we are headed to Spring Break! There will be no school from
March 22 through March 26. Classes will resume for both Lundy and Lowell Jr/Sr High
School on Monday, March 29.

Even though the sun is shining, and we are starting to see some return to normal
activities, please remember that students need to stay home if they are not feeling well.
If they are exhibiting any signs of illness, do not send your students to attend in person
school.

Starting this week, a limited number of tickets have been allocated for players to
distribute to their fans for upcoming sporting events. To ensure continued access to
sporting events, please remember to adhere to the following guidelines:

v Home football fans will enter through the gate on Lakeview opposite the
scoreboard. You must use only this entfrance and not the athlete entrance.

v' Stay in the area near the endzone closest to the gate. This is designated for
home fans. State guidelines call for all spectators to be in designated areas only.
They may not interact with athletes or fans from the away team.

v Please bring a chair or be prepared to stand, as there will not be bleachers
provided at this fime.

v' Please present your ticket upon arrival. You will not be allowed to enter without a
ticket. No exceptions. You may not leave and re-enter.

v All mask and social distancing guidelines will be enforced.

v' Failure to follow these guidelines may result in removal from this and all future
contests.

Lundy Elementary is calling all kiddos who will be eligible for kindergarten this year. If
your child will turn five by September 1, 2021, please contact the office at 541.937.2105
for information regarding registration. KITS will be up and running this summer! This
fabulous program helps kindergarteners and their parents, tfransition to school. There will
be more information to come!

Our food service program will continue to operate through spring break. Drive through
will operate on Monday, March 22, from 11:00am to 1:00pm. Delivery routes will
continue on Monday and Tuesday. All students will be eligible for food pick up or
delivery that week because there will be no school.

Have a great week of sunshine, fun, rest and relaxation! We can’t wait to see you back
in the classrooms ready to tackle the rest of this year!

As always, stay healthy, safe and kind!



